

Treasure Coast Civitan Club Newsletter

June Edition

Polly Forestier, Editor

President's Message:

We have just wrapped up our last meeting for the summer and what a "wrap up" it was! Comments like "best meeting we've had" was commonplace. Sure sorry if you missed it. President Polly welcomed guests then introduced our speaker/guest and his wife, Keith and Tessa Donnelly. Keith has written a series of mystery novels, each with the ongoing detective character of Donald Youngblood and is working on #5 to be released next year. Books were for sale at a 20% discount to our members personally autographed by Keith. Hearing how a novel is born and how it progresses is a fascinating story and one enjoyed by all. You can go to dybloodmysteries@aol.com to learn more.

Have a great next 2 months. Continue to save empty ink cartridges, magazines for the hospital and nursing homes, and we will be collecting school supplies to bring in August. Victor and I had a wonderful 2 weeks in Spain and on the cruise but always good to be home!

Polly

Here is Keith at the podium. He and Tessa reside in Gatlinburg, TN and Keith retired in 2009 to write his first novel "Three Deuces Down", the second novel "Three Days Dead" and the third "Three Devils Dancing", the fourth "Three Deadly Drops" will be available in September and he's working on his fifth now. Re-



tirement wasn't what he expected because he's been busier after retirement with personal appearances, radio and TV commitments and book signings. We enjoyed having the Donnelly's!